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eli shrira <eliranmiami@hotmail.com>
Friday, January 15, 2010 10:42 AM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex - RIN 3038-AC61,

Please think this thru very carefully, it would be a HUGE MISTAKE, it will push 99% of the traders
in the US to brokers overseas and the brokers will have to move away to other countries also,
meaning less money for the CFTC .

again i think it would be a HUGE mistake

Regards
Eli Shrira
Ft Lauderdale, FL
forexpower, net
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